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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have the opportunity to visit Aylesbury Waterside theatre to see Macbeth on 1st April 2025, this trip has not 
been finalised however we are looking to be leaving school by coach at approximately 11.30am and returning 
approximately 4.30pm. We are working through the costings and awaiting confirmation however we are expecting 
this trip to be advertised at a cost of roughly £45.00. 

Due to the limited number of spaces available on this trip we believe the fairest way offer this opportunity is to 
request that you complete the below form confirming that your child is interested in taking a place for the purposes 
of drawing names from a hat. You are also asked to confirm you will pay by 20th January 2025 to allow for us to pay 
for the tickets. 

Please complete the below google form by 9am on Monday 9th December. 

https://forms.gle/Y9t13ntwUzFbm7A89 

With Best Wishes, KAEP Trips 

  

 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 

 


